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Comments: First off i'd like to thank you guys for giving the option to have a word in this revision plan, as we are

the people that will be the ones using the land. As a multi seasonal user of the Chugach this revision means a lot

to me year round. I ride snowmobiles in the winter and mountain bikes in the summer. Ive noticed over the years

that it get more and more congested in the winter. in 2002 there were only 35000 snowmobiles registered in

Alaska and as of 2017 there was 65000. The whole point of snowmobiling is to get out and explore and with only

a handful of places open to snowmobiling and with how congested it is it hard to explore as much. I believe

places like Johnson pass skier side and  more areas on the summit lake side of the highway should be open to

snowmobiling to spread out the population and to explore more areas of the Chugach. Thank you for your time

and hope its a win win for everyone in the end.


